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Notice Regarding Voluntary Adoption of  

International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS) 

 

 

SEPTENI HOLDINGS announces that it has decided to voluntarily adopt the International Financial 

Reporting Standards (hereinafter “IFRS”), starting from the fiscal year ending September 30, 2016. These 

standards will be used in place of the Japanese accounting standards that the Company previously used for 

its consolidated financial statements. The Company announces that it will also begin disclosing its financial 

results based on IFRS from the first quarter of the fiscal year ending September 30, 2016. 

  

The SEPTENI Group has been working to develop its businesses on a global basis. As a result of 

introducing IFRS, a global standard, it will strive to improve the quality of business management through 

the unification of accounting treatment within the Group. At the same time, it will work to enhance the 

international comparability of financial information on the capital market, thereby making information 

more convenient for its many different stakeholders, including shareholders and investors in both Japan and 

abroad. 

 
 
 

■ Inquiries about this news release  

IR division, Corporate Planning 

Telephone: +81-3-6857-7258 

  E-mail: ir@septeni-holdings.co.jp 

 


